
 

Classroom Newsletter  
Preschool 

 

Look What  
We’re Studying… 

SCIENCE 
As I’m sure you have all heard, we continue to 

talk about the phases of the moon. 

We also have learned how animals build 

shelters for the winter and will continue to 

learn about seasonal changes in habitats. 

This week we will experiment with sound, 

focusing on bells for Christmas.   

 

 

Happy Advent!  It is our joy to celebrate the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception, patroness of 

our school and the patroness of the United States of America!   We have been discussing Advent, 

working on Jesse Tree ornaments and reading the related story though in our children’s Bible. We 

have made ornaments related to Creation, Adam and Eve, and Noah and the Ark. Now we will look 

at the Patriarchs from Abraham and Sarah to Jesse and King David as we move toward the coming of 

the Messiah.                                                                                                                                                       

Last Sunday was the Feast of Saint Nicholas, which has lots of opportunities for fun family traditions.  

If you are interested adding some new traditions to your family, check out Saint Nicholas Center.org 

and Catholic Icing for fun ideas.  It’s never too late to celebrate a Saint! 

 

   R E M I N D E R S 

Hello Parents, 

These last few weeks have been super 
busy here in preschool! We’ve entered 
the busiest month..DECEMBER! We 
have some very fun activities planned 
out. Last week our theme was the 
Gingerbread man. We created our own 
version of gingerbread man/girl, that 
was fun! Students also got to use the 
Gingerbread words I provided and made 
up their own story. This week’s theme: 
WINTER/SNOWMAN 

We’re getting ready for our Nativity skit 
and all the students had the chance to 
paint their character! Watch out for an 
email next week for the video. 

Focused letter: L 

Alphabet page: L is for LION 

Sight word focus: And, a, The, My 

 

12/18/2020 - HALF day. 11:30 Dismissal for 

preschool 

12/21 – 01/01 WINTER BREAK; No preschool 

*Bring warm coats, mittens, or hats for your 

student to stay warm. 

 


